
DEBIT CARDS
Your Colombo Bank debit card will be disabled as of 5:00 pm on Friday, October 12,

2018. Your new FVCbank card will be available on Monday, October 15, 2018.

We strongly suggest that you withdraw your funds needed for the October 12th

weekend prior to Friday, October 12, 2018 at 5:00 pm.  


